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Simply Better Packaging

January 5, 2021

Dear Valued Customer:

Placon Corporation certifies that the food packaging materials produced in our manufacturing
facilities are in full compliance with the Food and Drug Administration regulations as stated in
FDA 21 CFR, parts 174-178.

Resins procured for the production of our food packaging have been certified to meet FDA
requirements, with letters of guarantee from our suppliers on file at our corporate office.
Additionally, our injection molded food containers are microwavable.

Placon’s manufacturing facility in West Springfield, Massachusetts proudly operates under
current Good Manufacturing Practices (cGMP) requirements and is certified to SQF Level Il. Our
facility is also audited by a third party auditor and we are certified as such on the Interstate
Milk Shippers website listing identified as MA14,

Our products do not contain any known allergens and we follow cGMP’s which have
prerequisite programs that prohibit all foods or known allergens in our production
departments.

Thank you for your support of Placon Corporation and specifically of Placon Injection Molding,
formally known as Plastic Packaging Corporation. Please contact me at (800) 541-1535 should
you have any questions concerning our products or manufacturing facilities.

Sincerely,
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David D. Coyle
Director of Quality
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